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Jackie Baillie (Dumbarton) (Scottish Labour Party): To ask the Scottish 
Government what the planned budget for flood prevention schemes is for 2025-26. 
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Gillian Martin: The flood resilience budget sits within the local government 
settlement and for 2025-26 is £121.5 million. An additional £15 million has been set 
aside in the draft 2025-2026 Scottish Budget to support the delivery of the new Flood 
Resilience Strategy, wider flooding resilience and coastal adaptation work. 


